
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF APPLICATION FOR ZONING CHANGE 

 

 Please take notice that a public hearing will be held at the 
Milton Town Hall, 23 First Street, Town of Milton, Rock County, WI 
beginning at 6:30pm, on Monday, April 9, 2018 to consider the 
following change: 

 Application of Scott and Ashley Kowalski, N6417 Delaney Rd, 
Delavan WI, for a zoning change from A-1 to A-2 and creating one 
additional lot, which will be 15.0 acres in size. The remaining 42.83 
acres will remain A-1. Parcel 6-13-96; 57.83 acres; E ½ NW ¼ of 
Hwy (EXC VOL 237 P 271 FOR HWY) (EXC CSM 37-148) Lot 1, 
Section 12, in the Town of Milton. 

 

 Any person interested and/or affected by this change will be 
given a chance to express their opinions at this time.  The Milton 
Town Board and Planning and Zoning will hold a meeting to review 
this request. 

 

 

     Dated this 14th day of March, 2018 

     Marcy Granger, Town Clerk 

 

Posted: March 14, 2018 

Published: March 22 & 29, 2018 

 


